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Saint Louis University

Affordable Housing for
Employees



The Saint Louis University Centennial Village in Barangay Kamog, Sablan, Benguet is a 8-
hectare area intended for a housing project for more than 400 SLU employees and their

families.

Site development started and the first 100 houses were awarded in 2011 in celebration of
the SLU Centennial year.

(Left Photo: The 6th President of SLU, Rev. Fr. Jessie Hechanova inspecting the site
together with Engr. Jonathan Lacambra and other contractors and local officials of Sablan

during the groundbreaking in July 09, 2010)

SLU Employee Housing- Kamog, Sablan,
Benguet
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